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Date received Question Response 

8/6/2019 The RFP indicates that the proposal 
should be no more than 8 pages. 
Should the narrative be single 
spaced, or double spaced? 

We are very flexible regarding the line 
spacing of the proposal submission. The 
page length listed in the RFP is a suggested 
length only, and was included to ensure 
that the submission requirements would 
not be perceived to be onerous for 
prospective respondents – especially given 
the relatively short application period.  You 
are welcome to submit more than 8-pages, 
however no respondent will be penalized 
for submitting a shorter proposal. 

   

 


